
June 21, 2024 

 Cleaning of the Tank Farm Pump Room- 

Orchid Gardens, Pleasantville 

 
Dear Residents, 
 
The Trinidad and Tobago Housing Development Corporation (HDC) wishes to 
inform residents of Buildings B and C that the Corporation will be cleaning the 
pump room on or before Thursday, June 27, 2024. 

As such, residents are asked to remove all personal items from the area before the 
scheduled date. Any personal items left after the specified date will be disposed of 
by the Corporation. 
 
Additionally, residents are reminded that these areas must be kept free of personal 
belongings to provide ease of access to the area at all times, particularly in the 
event of an emergency. As such, no personal items are to be stored near the tank 
farm or in the pump room.  
 
The HDC thanks you in advance for your understanding as we work to improve the 
amenities within your community.  

  
 

 
END 


